
DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD

MEMORANDUM FOR: J. Kent Fortenberry, Technical Director
FROM:

	

Michael J. Merritt, LLNL Site Representative
SUBJECT :

	

Activity Report for Week Ending December 29, 2006

There is no activity report for the week of December 29, 2006 . This report is submitted for
continuity purposes only .

December 29, 2006


	page 1

